
Please Share Your Input on Housing in Deforest & Windsor!

The Village of DeForest and Village of Windsor have been working with the University of Wisconsin

Extension to put together a short survey that is designed to collect public input about housing in our

community.

The results of this survey will help leaders in both communities understand how to meet our local

housing needs. Households, like yours, are an important part of the DeForest and Windsor community,

and your opinion matters.

The survey only takes about 10 (ten) minutes. The survey is completely anonymous and is distributed

through the University of Wisconsin's Division of Extension.

Would you please consider helping out by taking the survey?

The link to the survey is here: https://tinyurl.com/DeForestWindsorHousingSurvey

This activity is organized and solely sponsored by a recognized parent or community organization in support of the
DeForest Area School District and not by the school district itself. It is recognized that the intent of the activity is to
ultimately support students and families served by the DeForest Area School District. Permission to distribute this
material has been given by the district.

https://tinyurl.com/DeForestWindsorHousingSurvey
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